
Notification of Shared Amenities 

Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take this opportunity to remind you about the 

shared amenities available for your use: 

• Swimming Pool 

• Fitness Center 

• Community Room 

• Laundry Facilities 

Please remember to respect the shared spaces by keeping them clean and following all posted 

guidelines. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and helps us maintain a comfortable living 

environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your attention! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


